
Epping Forest District Council are in the beginning stages of 
preparing a Strategic Masterplan for the North Weald Airfield 
employment site which will guide future development at the site.

See the back page 
for details on how to 
have your say

PUBLIC CONSULTATION
Epping Forest District Council is seeking 

your feedback on the emerging proposals for 
the North Weald Airfield Strategic Masterplan 

North Weald Airfield

We are undertaking consultation with the local community 
to hear your aspirations and priorities for the site and 
to gather your feedback on the emerging strategic 
masterplan proposals. 

This is an opportunity for you to input on the 
process ahead of statutory consultation.



Due to social distancing restrictions as a result of coronavirus, we are unfortunately 
unable to hold our exhibition in person. We will therefore be uploading our proposals 
to an online exhibition hosted on the project website.

Below, we have listed a range of ways for you to view the emerging proposals for the 
Strategic Masterplan and speak to the project team. You have the opportunity to view 
the exhibition and provide your feedback from the 26 November - 17 December 2020.

Epping Forest District Council is seeking your 
feedback on the emerging proposals for the 
North Weald Airfield Strategic Masterplan

W. nwairfieldconsultation.co.uk
T. +44 (0)20 7729 0770
E. northwealdairfield@soundingsoffice.com

North Weald  
Airfield

You can view the information online at www.nwairfieldconsultation.co.uk 
and provide your feedback using the online feedback form. You can also 
email us your form at northwealdairfield@soundingsoffice.com.

You can request a paper copy of the proposals by getting in touch using 
the contact details below and we will post these to you.

You can also download and print a feedback form from our website 
nwairfieldconsultation.co.uk and drop this off at the Thornwood Common 
Parish Hall letterbox at: Weald Hall Lane, Thornwood, Essex, CM16 6NB

After viewing the proposals, if you would like to speak to the project team, 
you can book a 20 minute slot at a virtual drop-in session, and we will 
arrange a phone or video-call with relevant members of the project team. 
These will be held on:

Wednesday 9 December 2020, 4pm - 8pm
Saturday 12 December 2020, 11am - 3pm

Get in touch using the contact details below to book a slot.


